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The Honorable President and September 24, 2014
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 North Holliday Street

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #14-0441, which is for the
purpose of making registration statements for non-owner-occupied dwellings, rooming houses,
and vacant structures available to certain City Council members; and generally relating to the
registration of non-owner-occupied dwellings, rooming houses, and vacant structures.

The Department of Planning defers to the Department of Housing and Community
Development, as we are not involved with the registration or records for these homes, and so
we take no position on this bill.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, I.and Use and
Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.
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cc:  Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Mr. Leon Pinkett, Assistant Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD
Ms. Barbara Zektick, DOT
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services
Ms. Melissa Krafchik, PABC



